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MINUTES

Regular Meeting of the Board of Commissioners
Fidalgo Pool and Fitness Center
Thursday, September 6, 2017, 5:30 p.m.
CALL TO ORDER
The meeting was called to order by Commissioner Jeremy McNett at 5:30 p.m.
Commissioners Present, Christine Mathes, Jeremy McNett, Mel Larsen, David Way                              
Commissioner Absent:  Andrew Olson
Staff Present:  Executive Director Mitch Everton
APPROVAL OF MINUTES
· The Regular Board of Commissioners Meeting Minutes for August 16, 2017 were approved (McNett, Mathes, Larsen).  

APPROVAL OF VOUCHER(S)

Vouchers were approved for payment.

PUBLIC COMMENTS/CORRESPONDENCE
None. 
DIRECTOR/MANAGER/COMMITTEE REPORTS

None.
Financials

July financial reports were review, as well as a projected 2018 cash flow.
 Old Business 
ED spoke with Stan Lokting @ ARC.  He is forging ahead, based on the timeline he provided.  He stated that his contact at Councilman had been sidetracked with family issues and that the pool detail would be delayed—hopefully available for review at the next meeting.  Jeremy McNett indicated that he would call Stan to review progress.
 New Business
Christine Mathes gave a brief synopsis of discussions that she had with the community while manning the FPFC booth at Saturday’s Farmers’ Market.  Based on the discussion, it was agreed upon that scholarships would be offered to potential patrons on an as-needed, one-off basis.  
ADJOURN

MOTION: A motion was made and seconded (MATHES/MCNETT) to adjourn the meeting at 6:30 p.m.  The motion passed unanimously.
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 21, 2017, 5:30 p.m. at Fidalgo Pool and Fitness Center conference room. 
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